

Thorney Lakes Golf Club – Senior Section (+55's)

Committee meeting: 13th November 2025. 1.30pm

Apologies for absence: Brian Harrison. Greg Kinsler, Malcolm Robinson. Gerry Cannings.

Present. Andy Izod, Bob Ford, John Unwin, Jonathan Robinson, Roger Kennedy.

Acceptance of previous Minutes. Proposed by Andy, Seconded John. Carried unanimously.

Financial report Sent by Email Acceptance. Proposed by Jonathan, Seconded John carried unanimously.

- 1. Captain:** Our final match this year was a rearranged date at home to Heacham Manor on Tuesday 21st October and it was a tight match ending in a draw 3 -3.

Having completed our fixture schedule for this year I am pleased with the team performance having won 8, halved 3 and lost 5.

I myself partnered with seventeen different Team members and over 30 different players played in at least two matches during the season.

I am pleased to announce that Club Treasurer Brian Harrison has advised me my fundraising efforts have raised my total for the year to £5000 and I thank all those members who have contributed to this total.

A presentation to the Charity will take place at the Seniors AGM.

- 2. Competition Secretary's Report: Report sent via email:** All Board competitions for season now complete and Roger has details for Trophies.

Eclectic going well and I have recorded all Handicaps as of November 1st. There has been a slight problem putting $\frac{3}{4}$ of them onto Roger Davies system but we are on it. I actually have an idea of my own!

Upon my return I will add any more cards to the system and publish through email and will bring a printed version on Thursday. Hopefully these will be regularly updated from then on until next February.

All fixtures (bar Ladies) are now fixed. Heacham finally got back to me. All home matches next year will be on Mondays and I will liaise with Mark & Nick. I think that is all. Feel free to contact via email if there any questions. See you from week of 17th.

Gerry

- 3. Section Secretary;** No correspondence received. Attended my last main club committee meeting last night. Managed to close all ongoing items, except one item. Decorating of club locker, to be actioned by Danny Philips. Thanked the committee for their support during the year.
- 4. AGM.** On target. One proposal so far, No further nominations for committee. Andy informed that two representatives of his chosen charity will be attending. Andy to ask them to arrive 12 noon to accept cheque for charity and to present trophies. Order of the day's events to be sent to committee members. 9 hole competition before the AGM. Two competitions one off the front nine and one off the back nine. Two nearest the pins. The second and the seventeenth. Trophy engraving is in progress.

Xmas Lunch. So far 34 names on spreadsheet. Still some members to give menu choices

- 5. Treasurers Report:** The Treasurer sent apologies. (report accepted as above)
- 6. AOB:** Next Year's Calendar was shown to the committee. There followed a discussion on the competitions. Andy noticed the 3 Club competition was missing and as it is a board competition it would have to be included. John Remarked that maybe if a putter was included with 3 clubs we would get more entrants. The Club Secretary has asked for the Calendar to be agreed ASAP and sent to her for inclusion into next year's club diary. A further meeting about the Calendar is needed by the Committee to finalise.

Meeting closed at 2.30pm. 🕒 Next Committee meeting AGM Thurs 27th November 2025.

Bob Ford
Secretary +55's TLGCS